
What Wild Things Are Going on in K and 1? 
11/4/24 

 

In Word of God this week we will be learning about two 

miracles of Jesus.  The first is how he calmed the storm on 

the Sea of Galilee, the second is how he healed a paralyzed 

man.  Through these lessons we can see the amazing power 

Jesus has, as the disciples said, “What kind of man is this?  

Even the wind and the waves obey him!” (Matthew 8:27)  In 

our second lesson Jesus showed his love for the paralyzed 

man by first providing healing from his worst problem, sin.  

By telling him that his sins were forgiven, Jesus brought healing to his sin-sick soul.  Jesus has 

done this for us, too.  Let’s live a life of thanks to our powerful and forgiving Savior! 

 

No School on Friday. Enjoy your long weekend! 

 

Memory Work Calendars – November calendars went home last week. Please make sure to keep 

it handy to help your child practice their assignment each day. If you need a second copy or a 

new one, you can get one from our school website under the “Parent Resources” tab or simply 

send me a note or text and I can print you a new one. 

 

Report Cards are coming home today (Monday, November 4). The papers inside the envelope 

are yours to keep. Please sign the outside of the envelope on the line for first quarter, and return 

the empty envelope with your child. Along with that, we will have Parent/Teacher Consultations 

after school on November 6-7.  I am available to meet on Wednesday (3:00-7:00p.m.) and 

Thursday (3:00-7:00p.m.)  You can sign up for a meeting time using Sign-up Genius on our 

school’s website. This is a quick (15-20 minute) meeting for parents and teachers to get together 

and discuss each child’s progress so far. Children are not expected to come along for this visit, 

and if work and family schedules make it difficult for both parents to come, that is very 

understandable…one parent is fine. I look forward to seeing you! 

 

In Kindergarten Reading we are starting the letter Ss and learning about Superkid Sal. Sal loves 

sports – any kind of sport! Last Friday the kindergarten students wrote real words using the 

letters we have learned so far. They were excited to write words like: God, dad, odd, dog, and 

Doc. It is a big step for them! 

 



In first grade the students will finish Unit 3 on Tuesday and then start Unit 4 on Wednesday.  The 

new unit will introduce the children to words that end with -er and -ed. Our next spelling test will 

be tomorrow Tuesday, November 5.  

First grade spelling note: For the next few weeks we will have our spelling tests 

as we finish up each group of five lessons. I will keep you updated in our weekly 

newsletters so you know when the next test will be. After Thanksgiving we will 

be able to get back to the pattern of Monday new lists and Friday spelling tests. 

Since there is no school on Friday, we do not have hot lunch this week.  

Let’s have a super week! 

Mrs. Myslik 

Grade 1 
Spelling List: 
Test on 
11/5/24: 
 
Pattern 
Words: 
candle 
bubble 
little 
pickle 
Memory 
Words: 
do 
how 
have 
me 
show 
a 
 


